OFFICE OF THE CITY ATTORNEY

Sara Grewing, City Attorney



CITY OF SAINT PAUL

Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor

Civil Division

400 City Hall

Telephone: 651 266-8710

15 West Kellogg Blvd. Facsimile: 651 298-5619

Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102

BY FAX ONLY TO 651-264-3081

July 10, 2013

Mr. Murad Mohammad, Esq. Mohammad, Schiks and Jaafar, P.A. 539 Bielenberg Drive Suite 200 Woodbury, MN 55125

RE: Notice of Intent to Revoke License

Dear Mr. Mohammad:

This letter is in response to your correspondence of June 10, 2013, regarding the Saint Paul Department of Safety and Inspections Notice of Intent to Revoke License to David M. Arth. In your June 10, 2013, letter, you state that you represent Mr. Arth and you ask for more time to address this matter. Significant time has passed since your request, please provide a response to the Notice no later than **July 24, 2013**, or advise the Department as to any request for additional time.

Please contact me with any further questions.

Sincerel

Assistant City Attorney

cc: Christine Rozek, Department of Safety and Inspections